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I am a lifelong resident of Oregon. I strongly oppose HB 4079!!! This is taxation 

without representation.  I am a single mother working everyday trying to put food on 

the table.  You make drugs legal and then expect taxpayers to pay these people to 

live on the streets?  You people make me sick!!!  You are all public servants that 

work for We The People.  We The People will make the choice if we want to pay 

taxes or not.  Your overreach to try and control the people that pay your paychecks 

every month comes to a stop right NOW!!!!  We The People will hold every one of 

you that vote to push this through accountable.  We are not going to lay down and 

take your abuse anymore!!! You are already abusing our children and now you want 

us to pay for homeless drug addicts to continue to live in our streets!!! NO means 

NO!!!  We The People are putting you all on notice. I suggest you not pass this bill 

and start listening to us!!!   
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